
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ju Hyung Hur, President of FAVA and the Korean Veterinary 
Medical Association, along with the members of the Korean 

Veterinary Medical Association, visited Fukuoka. 

May 13, 2025 (Fire) 

Courtesy Visit to the Governor of Fukuoka Prefecture 

【Seitaro Hattori, Governor of Fukuoka Prefecture: Comment】 

In Fukuoka Prefecture, we are promoting the One Health 

initiative to create a sustainable environment where people 

and animals live in harmony. We hope that the citizens of the 

prefecture will also recognize One Health as a personal issue 

and put it into practice in their daily lives. For this purpose, 

we would like to receive guidance from President Hur and the 

members of the Korean Veterinary Medical Association. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Courtesy Visit to the Chairman of the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly 

【Isao Kurauchi, Chairperson of the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly: Comment】 

The Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly has formulated a basic ordinance 

for the promotion of One Health, with the aim of making Fukuoka 

Prefecture a world leader in One Health. It is important that not only 

veterinarians and doctors but also the entire human race understand 

and practice the One Health initiative to protect the earth. 

We would like to ask for your continued support and cooperation in 

promoting One Health. 

Visit to the FAVA One Health Fukuoka Office 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to the Fukuoka Night Emergency Animal Hospital 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to Tsuzuki Education Group 

●Introduction of One Health initiatives by Tsuzuki Education Group 

Initiatives were introduced by Fukuoka Kodomo Junior College regarding the nurturing care of 

rescued animals, by Japan University of Economics in relation to the TG Rose Garden and its 

connection to One Health, and by Linden Hall High School concerning organic school lunches, 

composting, and global conservation activities. 

 

Following this, we visited the animal care facility ONE HEALTH GARDEN and the TG Rose Garden. 


